
Support for Epik

Katie Nielsen <REDACTED>
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To: Dawn Lebel <dawn@epikproducts.ca>

Dear Mayor and City Council,

I just want to show my support for you guys. As a resident of 
downtown its nice to see local business being opened despite the 
pandemic thats as closed many other businesses. It is also nice to see 
knowledgeable people who are aware of the laws surrounding 
Marijuana opening a shop downtown. Not only will it help with 
bringing people to downtown but also bring a service to many people 
who live in the downtown area. The owners and managers seems like 
very responsible and respectful people who will do great at managing 
a cannabis retail store. 

Thank you,
Katie Nielsen
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